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Newsletter : 25th 

March 2022 

 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 

Value:  Rule of law 

Dear Parents/Carers 
I am writing this from home having tested positive for Covid-19 this week. It is the first time I have been ill 
from school in the last 3 years and I am missing Seven Fields terribly. Luckily it looks like I will be well enough 
to return on Monday and it was great to see pupils in assembly albeit virtually. I was also glad to keep in touch 
with Mrs Young earlier this week and she told me that I was not the only member of staff ill. We made the 
decision to redeploy staff from the nursery but were able to re-open fully from Wednesday. In such times of 
difficulty, teamwork is absolutely imperative. I am lucky then to be surrounded by professionals who are    
prepared to go the extra mile and cover each other during such challenging circumstances. Our resilience has 
been tested this week but I am delighted that the staff once again came together to ensure pupils were still 
able to receive high quality learning experiences. Thanks to all the staff for going above and beyond and step-
ping up into roles that were unfamiliar to them but with great confidence. I look forward to catching up with 
you all next week.  
 
 
Message from our Deputy Heads: 
 Mrs Young and Mr Quinn just want to echo the thoughts of Mr Booth in thanking the staff for stepping up to 
the challenge and for showing that resilience Mr Booth talks about. It has been heart-warming to see the    
children respond to the changes this week and with changes to their usual routines. These changes can be 
difficult for children to deal with, but we have seen this week the displaying confidence and resilience. Well 
done everyone you’ve been awesome.  
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
D Booth, J Quinn and G Young  
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Dojos gained this week 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Miss Mitchell 1289 Twyla 78 

Miss Goss 531 Freddie 57 

Miss Bickle 1217 Destiny 117 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Neville 1015 Kaurasi 80 

Miss Smith &  
Miss Roberts 389 Kingsley 36 

Miss Jessop 1076 Bailey and Sonia 54 

Mrs Branscombe 309 Isiah 32 

Miss Martin 1196 Wyatt 71 

Miss Grimwood 1099 Carter 94 

Mr Donnelly 457 Vita 41 

   
Follow us on twitter @sevenfieldsprim 

Certificates 

Congratulations to   
anyone who has been 

nominated by your 
teacher this week 

 

Well done to you all on 
your  

achievements ! 

Butterflies AM 
and PM  

  

Bumblebees Darcie for working really hard on her 
phonics 

Riley for always working hard to complete 
activities  

Robins Kailum for working really hard this week  Bear for being a kind friend and working 
hard on his writing  

Sparrows Lola for working hard to reduce her 
handwriting in English and  for     
demonstrating amazing independence  

Harley for becoming and independent 
writer and showing off what he has learnt 
in his letter to Mr Twit 

Wrens Landan for working really hard and with 
excellent perseverance  

Isla for excellent behaviour and always 
trying her best  

Puffins Macy for a great improvement in her 
reading comprehension  

Shyanne  for trying hard in her             
assessments this week  

Kingfishers All of Kingfishers for trying extremely 
hard in their assessments this week  

Riley for always showing kindness and 
good manners  

Hummingbirds Isla for settling to learn quickly  Freya for never saying “I can’t” 

Falcons Lilly for always trying her best  Kynan for working har to change his   
behaviour this week  

Eagles Rico for working well in Art lessons to 
come up with good ideas 

K’Marey for putting great effort into his 
published English writing  

Kestrels Courtney for making a massive        
improvement in her Maths test  

Carter for making the right decisions  

   

Attendance  

Bumblebee Class 83.23 

Robin Class 84.40 

Sparrow Class 78.70 

Wren Class 79.20 

Puffin Class 82.68 

Kingfisher Class 90.71 

Hummingbird Class 88.52 

Falcon Class 86.82 

Kestrel Class 90.00 

Eagle Class 90.00 

This week’s certificate nominations are as follows: 

And the attendance cup goes to: 

Kingfishers  

This week’s winners of 

the Dojo cup are: 

Bumblebees 

Congratulations 

and well done 
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House points totals this 

week and overall totals so 

far: 

 

Snowdon   18 

 

Slieve Donard   17 

 

Ben Nevis   15 

 

Scafell Pike   16 

 

This weeks behaviour cup winner is 

Kaurasi for always following the              

magnificent 7 

Well Done  

They are back! Hot chocolate Fridays have returned and we would like to say a huge well done to the following      

children for receiving the most dojos in their class this week:  

Carter, Bailey, Isiah, Sonia, Wyatt, Vita, Kaurasi, Kingsley, Destiny and Twyla 
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Kingfisher and Puffin 

class have been tie     

dying pillow cases this 

week    
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Children have been enjoying the lovely weather 

during the school day 
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To Maaz, Layla, Wyatt, Carter, Liam,    
Martin, Kyron, Archie and Lilly on receiving 
either their bronze or silver house points 

badge. 
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Today we said goodbye to our catering manager 
Lyndsay who has been with us since December 
2012. We want to thank you for all of your hard 

work over the years and making sure the       
children's tummies were nice and full. 

 Good luck in your retirement Lyndsay you will 
be missed so very much. 

We would like to congratulate Becky who takes 
over from Monday. 
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